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Welcome to the November edition of the Gamma Tau Newsletter! The brothers just got back 
from Thanksgiving break and are getting ready for finals in two weeks and are looking forward to 
Christmas break following that. 

The last month has been a busy one for Gamma Tau in which 
we have been involved in multiple events! The most important 
of those was initiation in which we 
were able to initiate six new brothers 
into our chapter! Some weeks after 
initiation the chapter went on a 
brotherhood retreat in northern 
Minnesota and rented a cabin for the 
weekend to get away from school and 
to get to know the new brothers even 
better. 

This last month our chapter was able 
to host two socials with two different 

sororities. The first was a murder mystery held with Tri Delta at our house. 
The theme was 20’s and took place on a cruise ship. All participants were 
given a role and everyone had their secrets and objectives they were trying 
to accomplish. The second was held with LDS of Concordia and we played 
battle canoes at the NDSU aquatic center! In between rounds we also relaxed in the hot tub and 
played water volleyball. 

Gamma Tau also attended the first ever all greek formal which 
was held at the Avalon event center in Fargo. Over 400 greek 
members were registered for the event. A “Greeksgiving” was 
also held at the union on the 26th of November in which all 
members of the greek community enjoyed a thanksgiving meal 
that was held by IFC. 

That is all from the brothers of Gamma Tau! 

-In Hoc 


